
 

  

The Riders participated in the 

Zimmerman Benefit Ride.  Pictured are 

Gary and Diane Striesky, Vaughn & 

Michel Smith, Todd Jagodzinski, Greg 

Crow and Tom Meister. 

Alpha Omega Farm was the meeting 

site for the Riders that included 

Diane & Gary Stritesky, Tim and 

Bobbie Meister, Jeanne & Todd 

Jagodzinski, Michele and Vaughn 

Smith and Greg Crow. 

 Auxiliary officer were installed at the June 6th member meeting.  Michele Smith, President; Angela 

Nies, 1st Vice President; Carol Heath, 2nd Vice President; Sharon Mendenhall, Secretary; Laurie 

Tonsager, Treasurer; Mary Murphy, Chaplain; and Brenda Breyer, Sergeant at Arms. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were lots of smiles on volunteers 

at the tractor show. 

The June 14th Flag Retirement Day again was held 

at ERX Motor Park.  Following the ceremony a 

potluck lunch was enjoyed by all in attendance. 


